
Town of Charlton – Request for Bids 

Water Town Inspection 

 

The Town of Charlton (the “Town”) invites bids for the completion of a field inspection and 

preparation of a Water Tank Inspection Report for the Town’s  

150,000-gallon water storage tower located on Cherry Lane, Charlton, NY. 

 

Sealed bids pursuant to the Request for Bids will be received by the Town of Charlton Board 

of Water Commissioners, c/o the Town Clerk, Town Office, 758 Charlton Road, Charlton, NY 

12019 until 12 noon on April 25, 2024, at which time and place they will be publicly opened 

and read aloud. Bids shall be submitted in an envelope which is clearly marked: “Water Tower 

Inspection and Report.” 

 

The Town reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids, to waive any informalities and 

to award the contract as may be in the best interest of the Town. 

 

The bid must be signed by a person authorized to bind the bid. 

 

The bid must be accompanied by a signed Certificate of Non-Collusion and required Certificate 

of Liability Insurance. 

 


